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Friday 19th April 2024 
  
 Dear Parents, 
 

Year 3 and 4 Cluster Summer Sports Festival – Thursday 25th April 
 
Year 3 and 4 are taking part in a Summer Sports Festival competing against other local 
schools on Thursday 25th April at Youlgrave playing field. The event is due to start at 1pm. 
We will be having an early dinner and then will leave at 12.30pm by coach which we are 
funding through our sports premium money so there will be no cost to parents. We are 
due to return at 3.30pm although sometimes these events run over time which is beyond 
our control.  
 
Could you please send your child with:- 

 PE kit (navy tops with navy shorts) 
 Warm clothing and coat 
 Sun hat/sun cream (if weather is fine) 
 Drink  
 A named bag 
 Any medication/asthma spray needed 
 

Please log into Parent Pay to give consent so your child can take part. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mrs. Jenny Reeves 
 
Yours sincerely,  
  
  
  
Mrs J. Reeves  
  
PE Coordinator  

 
 
 


